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SAINTS PLAY 
FOR S. D. U. 
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Remember that goal (or was it) ? 

The Saint Dunstan's University 
Saint's once again have captured 
the New Brunswick-Prince Edward 
Island Championships by defeat­
ing the University of New Bruns­
wick "Red Raiders" in probably 
the most spectacular game ever 
played in the Alumni Gymnasium. 
In this game, Saint Dunstan's ex­
hibited their power as expressed 
by their team as well as by the 
spirit that exists on campus. I 
am sure that both these char­
acteristics impressed the Univers­
ity of New Brunswick students 
very much. 

The fact of campus spirit com­
bined with the excellence of the 
team was not the only outstand­
ing feature of that game. It was 
during this game more than any 
other, that the true meaning of 
the word "team" was exhibited 
on the floor. The test of a real 
team is it's ability to c o m e 
through in a pinch, and this was 
ably demonstrated by everyone 
from the coach down. Using 
"team spirit" as a criterion, the 

other Universities throughout the 
Maritimes fall short. 

Following the capture of the 
NB-PEI championship, the Saints 
then proceeded to play Acadia 
"Axeman" who were rated by 
many sports writer as the best in 
Canada. However, this fact d i d 
not deter the saints from putting 
forth their utmost. It is no idle 
boast that the Acadia Coach was 
a little bit uneasy, when his 
team was met by such a spirited 
crowd. The Axemen won t h e 
Maritime championship after a 
hard fought game by the Saints 
who were almost as sensational in 
defeat as in victory. 

Granted, the statistics of t h e 
team are not the most envious. 
However, a great deal of credit 
is due to all the players and to 
Coach Hilton for winning t h e 
NB-PEI championships from Uni­
versities three times the size of 
S.D.U. and conclusively demon­
strating to all the Maritimes that 
what we lack in numbers and 
height, we more than make up for 
in true team spirit. 

Statistics for this season 

TEAM STATISTICS 

NB/PEI LEAGUE 

• 

Francoeur 

Sassi 

Des Roches 

Garr i ty 

Ripley 

Farrel l 

McLaughlin 

Eaton 

Won Lost Foul Shots Av. 

5 8 60.9% 

3 1 64.5% 

INDIVIDUAL STATISTICS 

No. Games Foul Shots 

Played Made % 

13 70% 

13 61% 

9 40% 

11 64% 

5 55% 

9 35% 

6 50% 

7 50% 

Pts. Per Game 

55.0 

63.7 

Av . Pts. 

Per Game 

18.6 

11.7 

10.4 

7.5 

4.2 

3.8 

2.5 

2.3 

'As you see its anybodys game/ 


